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CORRIGENDUM 

It is to inform you that, due to the change in scope of work, the notice inviting expression of 

interest (EOI) from interested parties/firms for the organization of SARAS fairs and other local 

fairs/ events under the HPSRLM has been postponed. A fresh EOI may be floated soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

Issued By: The Chief Executive Officer, HP State Rural Livelihood Mission 

 Rural Development Department, H.P., Durga Complex, Kasumpati,  H.P. Shimla-171009, 

Phone: 0177-2626400, 2629900 

 


